
 
 
 
 

 

THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 23,1994  

MEETING CONVENED AT 8:30 PM. THIRTY FOUR MEMBERS PRESENT.  
 ~.  COMMANDER LEO MILHAM PRESIDING.  

AFTER ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS, THE ADJUATANT READ THE MINUTES FROM  
THE PREVIOUS MEETING. MINUTES ACCEPTED AS READ.  

 

 

HOSPITAL VISITATION-VINNY ZANGARI REPORTED THAT HE  
VISTED BILL MALAST. BILL HAD A STROKE AND IS PARTIALLY PARALYZED  
ON HIS LEFT SIDE.  

MEMBERSHIP-CHARLIE FONTANA REPORTED WE HAVE 150 MEMBERS PAID AS  
OF TONIGHT.DUES ARE COMING IN SLOWER NOW AND HE REQUESTED  
MEMBERS PAY THEIR DUES AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  

POST ACTIVITIES CHARLIE FONTANA SAID THERE ARE STILL SOME  
OPENINGS FOR THE ITALIAN NIGHT DINNER DANCE ON OCTOBER 15. THE  
PREVIOUS NIGHT ON OCT. 14, THE POST WILL HAVE INSTALLATION OF  
OFFICERS CEREMONIES. CHARLIE PLANS TO HAVE HOT FOOD SERVED AND  
WANTED TO KNOW APPROXIMATELY THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE PLANNING TO  
ATTEND. GUESTS ARE ALSO INVITED.  

TREASURER'S REPORT- PAT MISERENDINO REPORTED THAT THE PREVIOUS  
BALANCE WAS $709.28. EXPENSES FOR THE MONTH WERE $263.44 AND  
RECIEPTS WERE $25. RESULTING IN A BALANCE OF $470.83.  

 CORRESPONDENCE READ BY THE ADJUTANT- LETTERS RECEIVED CONCERNING  
THE COLUMBUS DAY PARADE AND A REQUEST FOR A DONATION FOR THE  
V.A. HOSPITAL GIFT PROGRAM. THE COMMANDER READ CORRESPONDENCE  
FROM THE VIET-NAM VETERANS OSSOC. AND HAD SOME BOOKS ON ROSS  
PEROT.  

ALSO THE COMMANDER SAID THAT IN THE NEXT FEW MONTHS THE VA WILL  
HAVE AN OUT PATIENT OFFICE ON STATEN ISLAND LOCATED IN TRAILERS  
AT THE HOMEPORT. THIS WILL ENABLE VETERANS TO BE TREATED ON  
STATEN ISLAND RATHER THAN GOING TO BROOKLYN.  

NEW BUSINESS  

MOTION MADE THAT THE POST DONATE $50 TOWARDS PURCHASING  
EQUIPTMENT FOR THE NEW ·V.A.OUTPATIENT CLINIC ON STATEN  
ISLAND. THE MOTION WAS SECOND AND PASSED.  

MOTION MADE THE WE DONATE $25 TO THE WOMENS AUXILIARY CHRITSMAS  
GIFT PROGRAM THAT THEY HAVE AT THE V.A. HOSPITAL IN BROOKLYN.  
MOTION SECOND AND PASSED.  

COMMANDER MILHAM REPORTED THAT DUE TO GARRY JAFFEE LEAVING FOR  
FLORIDA, GENE RAMIREZ WILL BE THE NEW HOUSE CHAIRMAN AND RICHARD  
REICHART WILL BE THE NEW BAR CHAIRMAN.  

RICHARD REICHART STATED THAT THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  
BUILDING CORPORATION APPONTED GUIDO D'ORZIO TO FILL IN FOR THE  
REMAINDER OF THE YEAR FOR GARY JAFFEE.  

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:28 PM.  

REPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:  

FERDIE SALV'\TORE  
 


